
  

òGathering together, Growing in faith,  
and Going into the world in  

Jesusõ name.ó 

THE MESSENGER  
 A monthly publication of           

   Zion Lutheran Church 
www.zionsuperior.org 

2022 E 2nd Street,  
Superior, WI 54880 

715-398-3663 

Summer Hours Monday through Thursday  9:00 amð1:00 pm 
Pastor Victor will be in the office Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday. 

Winter Hours will resume after Labor Day. 

 

SEPTEMBER 2020  

Please continue to check Zionôs Web Page for closures/announcements 
during these challenging times. Continue to pray.  
God is in Control of all!          www.zionsuperior.org 

Sunday Morning Worship    Go to the Zion Webpage at 
www.zionsuperior.org    The Home Page will allow you to access   
Live Stream Worship.  Instructions are easy to follow. Join as a Body of 
Christ with technology at its best.      God Bless You and Stay Safe. 

During this challenging time, we are mailing all of the Newsletters.  
This is taking extra time and money on paper and postage. If you would prefer to have 
the Newsletter emailed to you (and see it in color) please phone the church or email 
us with your current email address and we will make that change.  Thank you. Pearl 
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All Children ages 3 years through the 5th Grade are welcome at Zion Sunday School.  
Classes are Sunday mornings at 10:15 from September to May.   

To register your children for Sunday School, you may contact the church office  
(715-398-3663) or go to zionsuperior.org for a registration form or simply come to Zion 
 on any Sunday to get your child started on his or her journey of faith!  God loves our 

children and has wonderful things to teach them at Zion Sunday School.   
EVERYONE IS WELCOME! 

ZION SUNDAY SCHOOL 
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Please watch for information for 
the Confirmation Date and other 
information. 

A SPECIAL THANK YOU to all who have mailed or brought their tithes 
and offerings to the church during these  pandemic days. Electric, water, 
phone...well the regular bills continue to arrive in the mail as you know.  

When you place your envelope into the mail slot, please be sure to push it in 
all of the way. Thanks. You are helping to keep the physical church open. 
Thank you for being the true church and for your prayer support. 

 Thank you to Anthony Anderson for the 
project beside Zionôs main door.  This Food Shelf 
is being used! Thank you to those who  fill the 
shelves so there is food for others in need. 
 Please remember that during these summer months items may heat up and 
spoil quickly. Fill the shelves carefully. This will be a wonderful ministry throughout 
the year.. We began the month of August with bare shelves. Your help is needed. 
Thanks to all who continue in this wonderful ministry on a regular and often  
sacrificial regularity. 
 Just this past week I have watched the very empty food shelf by the door be 
filled and the over-flow is inside the church doors to replenish the shelves each day. 
The folk who use these food stuffs are very appreciative of everyone who has     
graciously provided for their needs. We have certain folk that live in their vehicles 
use these foods and have expressed their thanks to all who donate regularly.  It is 
wonderful to see these things happen from my window and be able to chat with some 
of those who use this service. I try to leave them with an encouraging word and the 
verse for the day.  
      Thank you again for your service. Pearl 

 For Your Information 

 At a recent meeting we were discussing the Food Shelf. Our question was: 
ñWhen you write a check to the food shelf, where does it go?ò 
 We found we have three places they go.  ñWorld Hungerò goes to the synod. 
ñFood Shelfò goes to Faith church as it always has. 
 If you want your gift to go to our food shelf 
beside the church door, you must label your check 
and envelope to say: Zion Church Food Pantry.
  Operations Committee 

WELCA women have received a Thank you card for their gift to 

Superior school District. It is posted on the church bulletin board. 
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Prayers of Protection: Nathan Anthony, Mathew Sherwood, Nick Luoma, Nathan Madsen, Keely Nelson, 
Andrew Hutton, Andrew Mattson, Joshua Seifert, and Michael Kuecher for all those who 
are in military service throughout the world. 
 Mathew Sherwood has graduated from two-week training for Warrant & Officer 
Candidate. Congratulations to Matt! 
 Keeley Nelson participated in a Non-Commissioned Officer Academy Graduation 
in March 2019. She earned the rank of E6 in the Air Force. Keeley is a nurse. She was  
stationed in South Korea for one year and is now in Anchorage, Alaska. She is looking 
forward to visiting Superior when pandemic regulations allow.  
Please let me know of an update for our Military men and women. Prayers for them on 
Sundays is not enough. An address would be appreciated for Birthday/Christmas greetings.  
Several of our Military will be detained due to Corona Virus stipulations. Pray for them as they find terms 
extended and time will not allow them to visit family prior to next assignment.           Thank you, Jan Arena
  

Tuesday Missions  
We continue to abide by ñKeep Safeò rules. We also may con-
tinue to work from home. If you have questions, please chat 
with me. I may be able to help with supplies so you are able to 
sew from your home. There are some in the closet for T-shirts 
for diapers. Thanks and be safe everyone.       Tanya 

Sew nô Sews    
 The Sew n' Sews ladies  are getting fat and lazy waiting to get back to quilting .  I 
shouldn't have said that but we are doing too much sitting, not enough laughing, visiting, 
asking questions, learning who is not well, who didn't get where they wanted to go last 
week, and who had no problems? We are anxious to be together to help our Lord Jesus 
Christ in providing for needy and homeless people.  Thank you Jesus, we are so happy not 
to be in that category.               Jan Arena 

Coronavirus. 
 Guidelines and regulations change as quickly as the weather in the Northland.  
Pastor continues to add encouraging words and information to the  Web page.  
Please check that often. The first concern is to keep all of us safe and healthy. 

Thanks to all who have used masks when in public places. And thanks to the many who 
have stepped up and made the masks for those who are in jobs that cannot be done from 
home. We watch the building and utility workers, maintenance and services, grocery and 
retail persons that we rely on to provide for our needs. Remember to thank them when 

they place items into the trunk of your car.  
Also, next time you drive by the church, notice that both large crosses (front and back of 
church) are now freshly painted, gardens are pruned, weeded, and blooming, grass is neat 
and trimmed, and need I continue? Many hands are needed to help us all stay safe and still 

maintain an inch of normalcy.         Thanks to all of those folk. 

Delight yourself in the Lord and he will give you the desires of your heart.   
Psalm 37:4 
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Sep 11ðChuck & Jody Nelsonð27 years 
Sep 14ðDarren & Nancy Sautbineð29 years 
Sep 15ðClayton & Heidi Bluntð19 years 
Sep 17ðTony & Eileen Amysð32 years 

Brenda Nelson  Sep 3 
Diane Meyers  Sep 4 
Jeremy Goad  Sep 5 
Kate Maki  Sep 5 
Jared Torgerson Sep t 
Michael Nykanen Sep 6 
Linda Moe  Sep 9 
Ruthanne Amundson Sep 10 
Shirley Boris  Sep 10 
Abigail Schalais Sep 10 
Jameson Klukas Sep 11 
Hannah Saari  Sep 16 

Terriann Mertz  Sep 17 
Debbie Mencel  Sep 20 
Chrissy Barnard Sep 22 
Jonathan Kaske Sep 22 
Chuck Nelson  Sep 22 
Scott Kvam  Sep 23 
Nathan Maki  Sep 23 
David Nykanen Sep 23 
Linda Brow  Sep 25 
Cindy Behning  Sep 26 
Nichole Dittbrender Sep 27 

Church Council for year 2020 
Term Ends January 2021 Term Ends January 2022 Term Ends 2023 

Cheryl Kucharyski Deanna Traynor Donald Anderson 

Beth Arnson (one-year term) Bob Warner, President Tim Ingersoll, Vice President 

Anthony Anderson Christel Lewis, Secretary Donna Meltz 

Ken Mertz (filling one year vacancy) Aine Merrill, Treasurer (Vacancy to be filled) 

 Pastor Victor St. George Margaret Sundet 

Nominating Committeeð 1-year term 
Don Anderson  
Polly Lohman  
Vicky Holm 
Jan Arena 
 

Conference Assembly Delegates 
Linda Brow 
Jan Arena 

Audit Committeeð1 year  term 
Christel Lewis 
Karen St. George 
Donald Anderson 

Annual Synod Assembly  
Representatives 
Karen St. George 

Care Basket Ministry Please take a Care Basket for 
those you know who have been ill, a death has occurred in 
the family, a person may need a smile to let them know we 
care about them. We have baskets with soup, a book, small 
presents in them and a card that states we care.  Baskets 
are in the closet in the fellowship hall.  Write on the  clip-

board the date, recipient of basket , and who 
will deliver the basket. 
Thank you for being the hands and feet to 
show others we care about them.  
    ððSunnie 

The Newsletter is snail mailed and sent on-line. If you prefer to change your current method of receiving the 
newsletter, please phone the church office with your request at 715-398-3663.            Thanks, Pearl 


